
 

 

 

 
ROCKWOOL 665 Northport Avenue, Kearneysville WV 25430 
www.rockwool.com 

 

06/25/2021 

 

Mr. Keith R. Allison  

Environmental Inspector 

WV Department of Environmental Protection 

Division of Water and Waste Management 

22288 Northwestern Pk 

Romney, WV 26757. 

 

Dear Mr. Allison, 

 

The ROCKWOOL, Ranson facility would like to inform you of two projects that are being completed 

onsite.  As part of our routine preventative maintenance and facility inspection activities we have 

identified two areas that will require the facility to preform the work outlined below: 

 

PM 1-We have tasked a local contractor to scope our stormwater pipes with the use of cameras to 

verify proper installation and integrity during precipitation events. 

 

PM 2-We have identified an area on the bank of our reuse pond that will require modifications to 

ensure we are not allowing water to form under the liner. The actions below will be complete. 

• Repair (1) 8” x 6” section in the HDPE liner of Reuse Pond up above the anchor trench berm 

near the pump pad 

• Dig a 10’x15’ footprint on both the south and north side of the settling basin/weir of the reuse 

pond in preparation of extending the batten bar/HDPE liner further into the anchor trench to 

mitigate any future risk of water getting under the liner. 

• Repair (1) 6” x 6” section in the HDPE liner of Stormwater Detention pond near the anchor 

trench berm above any water elevations 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Durrill 

SHEQ Manager 

http://www.rockwool.com/

